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Temporary Exit Ramp Closure I-94 Bismarck    

 
 

NARRATIVE: On Thursday February 3rd, 2022, the North Dakota Highway Patrol, along with 
the North Dakota Department of Transportation will close the eastbound exit ramp at Exit 159 
in Bismarck. This is the interchange of I-94 and State Street in Bismarck.  
 
The closure will take place at 10:00 AM and will last the duration of the funeral procession for 
Attorney General Wayne Stenehjem.  
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Lt. Luke Hendrickson                                                                                                                                                   
lhendric@nd.gov  

     
 


